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Hello,

I’d like to voice my opposition to the proposed Xunaa borough or more specifically the proposed boundary. The
city of Hoonah appears to be trying to steal Pelican and Elfin coves lunch money.

Hoonah appears to be thriving as far as the number of visitors per capita with the city embracing the cruise industry
so affectionately. Inability to secure sufficient revenue from Hoonah’s already developed economy should not put a
burden on the smaller cities in the general vicinity. Pelican and Elfin cove have autonomy from Hoonah
geographically and economically, it appears that this proposed annexation will negatively affect the residents in the
two smaller towns.

Thanks,
Josh Frame

Sent from my iPhone
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